McDonald, David S

From: Alexander Feix

Sent: March 19, 2021 6:11 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Biodiversity Act

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéece
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

As a concerned land owner and forestry professional, this act gives too much power to the government dictating what
can or cannot be done on private land. We currently have enough regulations telling us what we can or cannot do.

The current private landowners have enough diversity on their lands, this is done by having various objectives for their
land and doing various activities on their land.

Kindly
Alex Feix CFT





